
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Can I just remind all parents and children 

that children are not allowed to wear any 

jewellery for school- this is a whole school 

policy. Also can you please send in a full 

change of clothing in case of any accidents. 

Can all children bring a pair of wellies with 

their name inside and keep them in school.  

Please come and see Miss Coates if you have 

any questions regarding anything concerning 

nursery.  

   

 

Dates to remember: 
• Friday 4th October- Photographer in school 

• Friday 4th October – Class 2 Family Assembly @ 2.40pm 

• Friday 11th October - Harvest Festival at St Philip and St 

James @ 2.45pm. Leave school at 2.15pm to walk down to 

church. Children dismissed from the church at 3.15pm. 

• Wednesday 23rd October – Nursery Halloween Party in Class 

5. The children can come to school in their costumes for the 

Halloween Party. Children who come to school for an 

afternoon session on a Wednesday are invited to swap for 

the morning session- please see Miss Coates. 

• Friday 25th October- Celebrations Assembly @ 2.30pm 

• Friday 25th October break up for half term- return on 

Monday 4th November.  

• Friday 8th November- Parliament week assembly @ 2.40pm 

• Friday 15th November – Anti-Bullying day in school. Anti- 

Bullying Assembly @2.40pm. 

• Wednesday 20th November- Parents’ Evening from 3.15pm 

Appointments will be sent out nearer to the time.  

Thursday 21st November- Parents’ Evening. 

Appointments will be sent out nearer to the time. 

• Friday 29th November- Christingle Service at St Phillip and 

St James @ 2.45pm. Leave school at 2.15pm to walk down to 

church. Children dismissed from the church at 3.15pm. 

• Wednesday 4th December- Christmas lunch in school for 

children 

• Wednesday 11th December – Class 3,4 and 5 Christmas 

Performance @9.30am.  

• Wednesday 18th December- Nursery Christmas party in 

Class 5. The children can come to school in their party 

clothes. Children who come to school for an afternoon 

session on a Wednesday are invited to swap for the morning 

session- please see Miss Coates. 

• Friday 20th December – Celebrations assembly @ 2pm 

• Friday 20th December – Break up for Christmas holidays- 

return to school on 6th January 2020 

 

   

 

Nursery is a very important time for children 

and we are taking part in many exciting things 

in class to excel early learning. This includes 

nursery rhyme singing, number and shape 

exploration, letter and sound recognition and 

learning through play. If you would like any 

more information about this please speak to 

Miss Coates. 

 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Autumn Term  

Welcome to Class 5 which is our nursery. I 

hope you are all enjoying coming to school and 

are settling in well. 

 

Class 5 birthdays: 

Happy birthday to: 

Maksim -25th September. 

Jamie- 4th November. 

Jasmine- 8th November. 

Joel- 17th November. 

Henry- 10th December. 

Leon- 13th December. 

 

 

 

 

 


